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NOTICE OF AWARD

28 November 2021

Dear Mr. Shafiur Rahman

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee
(BAC) of the Philippine Consulate General in Jeddah, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, as
contained in its BAC Resolution No. 6-2021 dated 28 November 2021, the contract for
the reverse logistics project of the commission on elections (COMELEC) is hereby
awarded to Sky Freight Al Arabia in the amount of Eight Thousand Five Hundred

Twenty-Three and Eighteen US Dollars US$ 8,523.18 (SR 10,000.00 / Php 427,096.55
at USD1=Php 50.11) inclusive of tax.

In this connection, may we request you to sign the attached Notice o Proceed that
would allow the contract to proceed.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Shafiur Rahman
Sky Freight Al Arabia
General Manager
4674 Ali Al Harithi
Ar Rawdah District
Jeddah 23432, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia
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